
Lunar New Year Lunch Gathering for the Neighbourhood 2019 

 

Our S.2-S.4 students joined a community service activity called “Lunar New Year 

Lunch Gathering for the Neighbourhood 2019” in Tin Shui Wai on 26 January 2019, 

which was organized by the Hong Kong Federation of Youth Groups. Being members 

of the youth team, our students helped serve and show care to the low-income families, 

singleton elderly and ethnic communities in Tin Shui Wai and Yuen Long. The event 

was concluded with the wonderful performance of our school Chinese Orchestra Team. 

All students enjoyed a meaningful and fruitful afternoon. 

 

 



 

 


